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On November 9, 2005, the State Board of Education (SBE) considered a proposed definition of significant progress for Reading First local educational agencies (LEAs). 
The Reading First Reading and Literacy Partnership Team proposed using the Reading First Achievement Index score as a measure for significant progress. This measure will be applied to districts to determine whether they will continue to receive funding for the remainder of the grant period following their fourth year of funding. Those districts that do not meet the standard for significant progress will not be recommended for additional funding. These funds will become available for use in the Reading First program.

The California Department of Education (CDE) presented the proposal but noted that some language in the item needed clarification. 
The CDE will submit a corrected proposal at the January SBE meeting with draft regulations.
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